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Chambers, Laura M.

From: Wendy & Joe [flyandwee@verizon.net]

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2009 5:20 AM

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: outside wood burner regulations

I am protesting the proposed regulations regarding outside wood burner regulations. I use
the wood burner as our only source of heat. It is economical for us and does not bother any
of our neighbors. I believe that if regulations are necessary then the local governing body
should enact anything that is necessary.

Wendy Eckert
408 Yahn Rd.
Gaines, PA 16921

11/30/2009


